Collection of Pupil Packs and Reports 25.06.20

Primary 7 pupils and their parent(s) should attend school on Thursday 25th June at a time
convenient to you between 9.30 and 11.00am to collect their records of achievement and reports.
Reading books and text books should also be returned, workbooks and exercise books do not need to
be returned.

Parents of children in other classes wishing to collect reports and packs or return school reading and
text books can attend as follows (where possible P1 -P6 children should not attend):

Parents of P5 & P6 pupils may attend between 11.15 and 12 noon
Parents of P3 & P4 pupils may attend from 1.00 until 1.45pm.
Parents of P1 & P2 pupils may attend from 1.45 and 2.30pm.

Parents can collect reports and packs and return books for younger siblings at the same time as older
family members.

You are reminded to observe social distancing measures on Thursday; only those who need to
attend school should attend and people should not remain in or at the school for longer than
necessary.

Thank you for your support.



